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To our lovely family at Alderwood,
Warm greetings in the Lord! We are 
excited to greet you with good news 
of ongoing growth and progress. To 
be sure, we are not yet out of the 
woods with the Pandemic in India or 
Brazil and a few other places. We are 

happy to report that because of the strength of our 
ministry-team (like yourselves) we are helping to meet 
physical and spiritual needs in various places.
We have been able to help displaced families from 
South Sahara in southern Morocco. About 30 years 
ago or so, Dana & Vivian Huff helped us to acquire 
workers from Beirut, Lebanon for Morocco. There 
were two young men, Said and Youssef. Today, these 
are family men and servants of the Lord commanding 
teams of workers. Said has 21 workers who are making 
a great difference for eternity.
Said and his workers have been instrumental in 
helping the displaced families and sharing the Gospel 
with them, as well as providing for their physical 
needs. Earlier in the pandemic, it was the 21 workers 
and their families that needed the help to make it 
through a tight spot. By the Lord’s grace we were able 
to help them at that moment as well.
Today the need is desperate in India where we are 
taking help to a partnering mother church and her 
11 daughter churches. None of us is sufficient for the 
indescribable need, but thanks be to God that He is in 
full control and still thrills at faith of loaves and fishes!
People are getting help for treatment kits for Corona 
patients. Some are getting groceries for their families. 
There are other day-wage earners who are without 
work and they are receiving help for their families’ 
basic needs. It is a joyful work that is going on as God 
has us doing things we normally don’t do on a daily 
basis. The best part is that the Gospel is going out at 
the point of distribution.
Thank you for being part of such a strategic team! God 
bless you at home as well!

Manny & Glenda

Welcome

We’re glad you’re here

We want to hear from you! Fill out a 

Communication and/or Prayer Request 

form. We would love to pray for you and 

get you more information. 

Giving available

online or on the 

ACC app
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EVENTS AND INFO

Join us for Sunday services online or in person!

Sunday service times: 8:00am, 9:30am and 11:00am

We’ve resumed our kids’ and students’ programming on Sunday 
mornings as well!

Our desire as a church, from the elders to the staff, is to do all we can 
to make decisions based on your safety and health. That means, among 
many other things, that we follow the guidelines of our governing 
officials. For the latest Covid related guidelines, visit our website: 
alderwood.cc/covid

The Alderwood church staff and elders are praying for you regularly! 
Please let us know how we can be praying for you! Submit your prayer 
requests at alderwood.cc/prayer

After more than twenty-two years of faithful service at Alderwood, our 
senior pastor, Brad McConnaughey, has made the decision to retire from 
full-time ministry. Pastor Brad will remain in his position until February 
2022, and assist the church in the transition to new leadership. Learn 
more about the pastoral search process at alderwood.cc/search

The Alderwood Compassion Center has been open for over a year! 
Come by on Tuesdays (9am to noon) or Saturday mornings with any 
donations you have...a list of items needed and the address can be 
found at alderwood.cc/compassion

Visit our website or use the ACC app to find out about upcoming 
events. Visit our calendar at alderwood.cc/events

COMING UP 
•	 Prayer Meetings for Pastoral Search Process 

Please join us every other week for prayer during the 9:30am service. 
We will meet on the following Sundays: June 6 in the Manor, June 20 
in the Cellar, July 11 in W200, July 25 in W200.

•	 Family Camp - July 12-18, 2021 
What can help you connect with other families at ACC in an informal 
setting? FAMILY CAMP! Held at Warm Beach Campground, this is one 
of the most highly-anticipated events of the year at Alderwood!  
Learn more at alderwood.cc/camp

TEXT “ACCAPP” TO 84576


